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Laurel Woods Elementary PTA

9250 North Laurel Road

Laurel, MD 20723


Lowe’s

14300 Baltimore Avenue
Laurel, MD 20707-4952
(301) 498-3466

March 2010

Re: Earth Day 2010

Dear Mr. Dave Scheller, Lowe’s Store Manager,

Laurel Woods Elementary School (LWES) has begun planning for our Earth Day Project on Friday, April 23, 2010.  Our plans include: 1) planting 12 Maryland native trees and shrubs which is a part of the Governor O’Malley’s initiative “Marylanders Plant Trees” program; 2) expanding our “Butterfly Garden” and 3) building an Outdoor Education Picnic Area.

We are requesting that Lowe’s be a partner with us for this Earth Day 2010 event by donating manpower and/or items needed.  Our community and business partners matter greatly to LWES and it is with their continued support through donated resources that enable us to meet and/or exceed the needs of our LWES community.  

For the past two years the Green Team of Laurel Woods, led by two hard working staff members, has worked diligently to educate and bring awareness to our students, staff and community on the benefits of a “green” environment and community.  This work is part of an effort to become a certified “Green” school through the school system and we are excited to say, will be culminating very soon.  Our plans for Earth Day 2010 are ambitious but we know that with the support of the students, staff, PTA, community and partners like Lowe’s that we can do it!  We are extremely excited and ready to take on these projects.  

In recognition of your contribution, Lowe’s will be honored with a plaque or sign at the appropriate location of this project.  We believe that it’s only through the support and commitment of the community that we are able to see this plan to its reality.

Please review our proposed project that includes the layout of the garden and trees.  We look forward to hearing from you shortly.  Should you need additional information, I can be reached during the day at 301.369.8337 or artofcolor2@yahoo.com.

Regards,

Gay Williams, President







Laurel Woods Elementary School, PTA





www.lwespta.org
